
 

 

 

 

*Job Opportunity* 

The SCHOOL LUNCH Program is looking for PART TIME FOOD 

SERVICE WORKERS for the 2019-20 School Year.  
 

“Work while your students learn!​” 
 

Working hours are always while students are in school. Be home 

before your children get off their school bus! 

To apply, call the School Lunch Office  

516-308-5745 

OR 

Visit us in the Massapequa District Office 

4925 Merrick Road 

Massapequa N.Y. 11758 

To fill out an application. 

 

As per State Law All applicants must be fingerprinted (at their 
own cost).  

 


